
 

 

 

2018 SMALL GROUP BAKER DINNER GUIDELINES 
Thursday | June 21   7:00 pm – 10:00 pm and 
Friday | June 22   7:00 pm – 10:00 pm 

 
• Small group dinners with bakers will be held on Thursday, June 21 and Friday, June 22. 

 

• You will be assigned to a dinner based on your availability and baker preference and the order in 

which your request was received. Because dinners fill up quickly, it is best that you rank as many 

bakers as possible on the survey. 

 

• Only one dinner per registrant (not per member company) will be assigned to allow for participation 

from as many member companies as possible.   

 

• Requests for a second dinner for an individual registrant will be assigned after registrants have been 

assigned to their first dinner.  Second dinners will be assigned in the order that requests were 

received.   

 

• Member companies can send representatives to more than one dinner on a single night, but only 

one representative from each member company will attend each baker dinner.   

 

• No more than 8 people (including the baker and their guest) will attend each dinner. Your adult 

guest (up to one guest) is welcome to attend with you. 

 

• Arrangements at a restaurant will be made by the BEMA staff.  Locations are selected based on 

atmosphere, menu, location/proximity to the resort, and their ability to accommodate a group of 

eight.  

 

• All arrangements for small group baker dinners will be communicated to you in a confirmation letter 

via email.  The confirmation is tentatively scheduled to be emailed the week of May 21. 

 

• The cost of the dinner will be assumed by BEMA members in attendance.   

 

Questions can be addressed to Jennifer Prusa via email:  jprusa@bema.org 

mailto:jprusa@bema.org

